
Re-Open Arkansas endorses Jim Bob Duggar 
in Senate District 7 Special Election

After conducting due diligence on all four Republican candidates in the Senate District 7
Special Election, Re-Open Arkansas endorses Jim Bob Duggar.  Based on interviews 
and completed questionnaires, it became apparent that Duggar is the only candidate in 
the race who fully shares the values of individual liberty and medical freedom of choice 
advocated for by Reopen Arkansas.  We believe it is important to focus not on a personal
bias, but rather on how a candidate would actually vote as a member of the Arkansas 
Senate.  We should further consider how much good his vote would do for all 
Arkansans.  Duggar could be the crucial 24th vote in the senate necessary to immediately
implement certain freedom-related legislation.  We saw this in the last session when the 
emergency clause on medical freedom legislation failed by one or two votes.  

Duggar policy positions important to Reopen Arkansas: 

https://reopenarkansas.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Jim-Bob-Duggar-Candidate-questionnaire.pdf

About Reopen Arkansas: 

We are a grassroots group of over 5,000 liberty-minded individuals which began as a result of the 
unconstitutional shutdowns in March, 2020.  We advocate for a return to 100% pre-2020 normalcy, 
bodily and medical autonomy and privacy for all Arkansans, and individual liberty as guaranteed by 
our nation's founding documents.  
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